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Meetings
May is Youth Service Month

5/30 General Meeting - Bin Lee
RYE Student

6/6 General Meeting - Natalie
DeLancey, City Springs
Theatre

6/13 General Meeting - Club
Assembley with Incomimg
2025/2026 President
Matthew Johnson

6/27 General Meeting - NB.
NEW LOCATION!
Rosemary Watts, Create
Dunwoody

Our Rotary Family

BIRTHDAYS
5/4 Lorri Christopher
5/20 Tina Philpot

WEDDING
ANNIVERSARIES
5/4 Jennie Stipick (17)
5/11 Hoshi Daruwalla (17)
5/28 Bob O'Brien (48)
5/28 Matthew Johnson (14)

Rotary Online
https://dunwoodyrotary.org
https://rotary6900.org/
https://rotary.org/

ROTARY CLUB OF
DUNWOODY

Fridays, 7:15 am
Embassy Suites - Atlanta
Perimeter Center
1030 Crown Pointe Pkwy
Atlanta, GA , GA 30338

This Week’s Speaker

Bin Lee, Rotary Youth Exhange

Join us this Friday at the Embassy Suites to hear from Bin Lee, our Rotary Youth
Exchange student from Korea, as he shares what this RYE year has meant to him.

Our club has been involved in hosting Rotary Youth Exchange students since the
program was adopted in Georgia about 10 years ago - under the leadership of our own
Michael Parks. Today, Mike Irvin is our District RYE Chair and Rick Woods is our club
chair.
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LEADERSHIP

President Louise Barden
President
Nominee David Burr

Immediate PP Jack Sparks,
Jr.

Vice President Matthew
Johnson

Treasurer Carter Stout
Secretary Alison Norris

Note that we are still meeting at the Embassy Suites. We will move to Maggiano’s on
June 27.

Golf Tournament Update

What a Fantastic Tournament We Had!

On behalf of Bob, Charlie, myself and the entire Dunwoody Board, I would like to
extend my sincerest gratitude to each of you for your incredible dedication and support
during the recent Annual Fundraiser - FORE the Memories Golf Tournament. Thanks to
your hard work, enthusiasm and commitment, the event was a great success! We have
received a lot of great feedback from the participants. While we’ll be back to you soon
with our financial results, we want you to know know that your contributions made
made a lasting impression and we couldn’t have done it without you. Read on … [more]

Dunwoody Diners
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Time is Nearing: Join Us in Lawrenceville June 14
Join us for a fabulous evening of great food, fellowship, and theatrical entertainment.
The Dunwoody Diners will be having dinner at Dominck's on 6/14/25 (Time to Be
Announced).  The address of Dominck's is: 197 W Crogan St, Lawrenceville, GA 30046,
phone 770-277-8477.  After dinner, we will be attending the play "Waitress" at the
Aurora Theater.  The address of the Aurora Theater is : 128 Pike Street, Lawrenceville,
GA 30046, phone 678-226-6222.  Please note that you will have to order your own
tickets. Also, please order your tickets soon.  

Please RSVP to sherrylevy13@hotmail.com with your number of attendees by 6/11/24. 
This promises to be a wonderful evening!

Get Ready to Celebrate
Mark your calendar now and plan to join us Thursday, June 19 for our end of the Rotary
year celebration at the Dunwoody Country Club. The Rotary Club of Dunwoody will
celebrate our recent Club of the Year award and all we have accomplished during
Louise Barden’s year as President. 

Details for the dinner gala will follow soon, but know now that you and a guest are
invited. Please RSV P to Dave Burrby email at dave@mailcenteretc.com , along with
any suggestions for outside guests you think we should invite. 


